JUN 1 0 2014

Mr. Scott Tatro Airport Environmental Manager Los Angeles World Airports P.O. Box 92216 Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216

Dear Mr. Tatro:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has received your application seeking a runway use restriction at Los Angeles International Airport. The FAA received your application on May 12, 2014, and acknowledges that the application was submitted in accordance with 14 CFR Part 161.

The FAA has reviewed the application and has determined it to be administratively complete. Our review included the errata sheet you submitted on May 22.

This completeness determination is not an approval or disapproval of the proposed restriction. The FAA will publish notice of the proposed restriction in the Federal Register as required. Following review of the application, public comments, and any other information obtained under § 161.317(b), the FAA will issue a decision approving or disapproving the proposed restriction on or before November 8, 2014.

Sincerely,

Elliott Black

Director

Office of Airport Planning

and Programming

cc: Mark McClardy, Regional Airports Division Manager, Western-Pacific Region